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Summary for Members 
 
 
1: Neil Wheatley has recently resigned from the committee, having been on the 
Committee for over 30 years. The committee would like to thank Neil for his time, effort, 
and all he has successfully achieved whilst being involved in the management and 
running of the club. 
 
2: The delivery of the Table Tennis England TT Kidz programme (Phase 3) has been 
postponed until Autumn 2021. This decision has been made by TTE due to the current 
lockdown and national restrictions. The coaching season are looking forward to 
delivering this programme in the new playing season. 
 
3: Colebridge have been successful in achieving a £4,100 grant from the Sport 
England Return to Play Scheme. The funding will help support the coaching sessions 
with reduced numbers of players, and ensuring the club remains Covid-19 secure, with 
relevant cleaning materials, in addition to the purchase of some new equipment. 
 
4: The date for the AGM has been set for Thursday 8th July at 7.30pm. The committee 
are hoping this will take place at Colebridge however will keep members informed 
accordingly. 
 
 
The committee will inform members regarding the Return to Play when further 
information is received post the lifting of the National Lockdown.  
 
Stay safe. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kate Hughes 
General Secretary. 
katehughes82@hotmail.co.uk 
 


